
 

 

Our docent, Allison, looks forward to 

welcoming you to visit this summer! 

Through 8/20/22 the house is on Friday & Saturday 

afternoons from 12 – 4 pm 

After 8/20, the house will be open only on Saturdays  

12-4 pm through 10/8/22.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Exhibit changes have been made over 

the winter and the house has a  

new look inside.  Stop in for a visit! 

Free admission.  


